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Professor CHEN Yiyuan

East Campus of China Agricultural University
No.17 Tsinghua East Road

Beijing, China, 100083

Leiden, 13 February 2025

Dear Professor CHEN,

It is my pleasure to confirm that the International Institute for Asian Studies (IIAS) in Leiden,
the Netherlands, has invited you, together with Professor YAN Hairong, to deliver a guest
lecture at our institute on Friday 7 March 2025 on the topic Chinese Capital Accumulation

and the Belt and Road Initiative.

As discussed, your guest lecture will take place from 14:00-15:30 pm CET (Amsterdam Time)

in our conference room at the Witte Singel 27A in Leiden, The Netherlands.

As agreed, there will be no financial demands from the side of lIAS. 11AS would be pleased to
pay for your travel costs by public transport within The Netherlands and for one dinner. No
other financial support will be extended by IIAS. We hope you are happy to pay for your own

travel and accommodation costs.

We are honoured that you accepted our invitation and look forward to meeting you on

7 March.

Yours since

Annemarie van Leeuwen
Coordinator Outreach & Lectures

Witte Singel 27A
2311 BG Leiden
The Netherlands

+31 (0)71 527 2227
iias@iias.nl
www.iias.asia

Postal address:
P.O. Box 9500

2300 RA Leiden
The Netherlands



